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a time where I have felt like we have been supported for the work we have done. We are simply asking for a 
stronger more resilient fire service that will protect the greater Victoria. This reform is for the best, it is for 
the people not only of the inner Melbourne, but the whole of Victoria. This allows us to move forward do 
our job in harmony. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Stephanie Riordan 
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